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Comments: Who doesn't love a good roller coaster, but roller coasters belong in amusement parks, not our

national forest. Not to mention the massive increase in traffic for those of us trying to get out and actually enjoy

the national forest and other amenities the Sandias already have to offer. And what about the wildlife? How are

they gonna feel about a roller coaster going through their forest and the thousands of people that will come with

it. No bueno. 


